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• I have read the response submitted by Rich Maggi, and could not agree more. First there must be a need that has been 
proven, and it is already hard enough to get the necessary ICLE credits now. Pls reconsider and stop this unnecessary 
plan. 

Paul R. Duffy, Esq. 
KEARNS DUFFY & VACCARO, P.C. 
3648 Valley Road, P.O. Box 56 
Liberty Corner, NJ 07938 
(908) 647-7773 ext. 200 
(908) 647-2314 Fax 
prd@kdvlawyers.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This email message including any attachment(s) and/or reply message(s) is from the law firm of Kearns Duffy 
& Vaccaro, P. C. and is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) only. This e-mail contains confidential and privileged 
attorney-client communication(s) and/or attorney work-product information, is confidential, non-public and proprietary and is non­
discoverable under N.J. Rules of Evidence. Unauthorized review, disclosure, distribution, copying, or other use of this communication 
is prohibited. Receipt by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) should not be deemed a waiver of any privilege or protection. If 
you are not the intended recipient or if you believe that you have received this E-mail in error, you are hereby notified that you should 
not further disseminate, distribute, or forward this E-mail message and must delete all copies from your computer system without 
reading, saving, or using it in any manner and please notify the sender immediately. The unauthorized disclosure or use of 
confidential or privileged information inadvertently transmitted to you may result in criminal and/or civil liability. 

1 




